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Dr. Maris Pintasilgo
Al S. to Antonio

dos Capuchos, 4-5°
Liﬂm, musu

Dear Friend,

We have been cut of coomunication for scme time, but no
doubt from mutual friends you have by now heard about our
forthcaming WCRP II.

This letter is a cordial invitation for you to be a delegate--
indeed, the only one from Portugal.

Enclosed is the first descriptive brochure of WCRP II,
based on the recent meeting of the Intermational Preparatory
Committee. I think it may answer most of your questions.

Delegates are asked to arrive at Leuven, outside Brussels,

by noon of 27 August and stay until the morning of 4 September.
Most delegates will reside in student dormitories or other
lodgings. It is expected that the costs of lodging and

fond 2ir tals edgat-da; perixs viL] fmount to 4,000 to 6,000
Belgian francs (or the egquivalent of $100 to $150).

If you can accept this invitation, please let us know

as soon as possible. We will, in turn, quickly validate

your status as a delegate. We will then send you the

background material for delegates to reach you sometime

in June as well as detailed travel and other information.

If you have any specific questions not covered by this

letter or the brochure, please let us know. Address all

letters to me reaching New York by May 10th; thereafter

to our Leuven address: WCRP II, Maria Theresia College, é
St. Michaelsstr. 6, 3000 Leuven, Belgium. “sz

Events have moved fast since I last saw you almost two
years ago. Kind regards.

Cordially,
ﬁer A. Jack
Secretary-General
Enclosure.
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